Commodore Perry School District School Board Meeting January 21, 2020

Board Highlights

At the January 21, 2020 meeting, the Board approved the following:

The retirement, with regret, of Marianne Sherwood as Math Instructor as of June 30, 2020

Addition of Tammie Safron to the list of substitute teachers

2018-2019 audit and financial reports

Second reading of Policies 301, 303, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 314, 316, 338, and 828

First reading of revised Policy 808.1

The 4th quarter activity and athletic reports

An Agreement with Creditech Collection Solutions

The Establishment of a Capital Reserve Fund

Transfer from the General Fund to the Capital Reserve Fund

Payment of bills